
RCW 74.70.040  Report to authority. (Contingent expiration date; 
expires July 1, 2028.)  (1) Each ambulance transport provider must 
report to the authority the number of emergency ambulance transports 
by payer type and the annual gross receipts for the state fiscal year 
ending June 30, 2020, pursuant to form and timing required by the 
authority. The authority shall establish the timing for such reporting 
to occur on or after August 15, 2020.

(2) Each ambulance transport provider must report to the 
authority the number of emergency ambulance transports by payer type 
for each state fiscal quarter commencing with the state fiscal quarter 
ending September 30, 2020, pursuant to form and timing required by the 
authority. The authority shall establish the timing for such reporting 
to occur on or after the forty-fifth day after the end of each 
applicable state fiscal quarter.

(3) Each ambulance transport provider must report to the 
authority the annual gross receipts for each state fiscal year 
commencing with the state fiscal year ending June 30, 2021, pursuant 
to form and timing required by the authority. The authority shall 
establish the timing for such reporting to occur on or after the 
forty-fifth day after the end of each applicable state fiscal year.

(4) The authority may require a certification by each ambulance 
transport provider under penalty of perjury of the truth of the 
reports required under this section. Upon written notice to an 
ambulance transport provider, the authority may impose a civil penalty 
of one hundred dollars per day against an ambulance transport provider 
for every day that an ambulance transport provider fails to make a 
report required by this section within five days of the date upon 
which the report was due. Any funds resulting from a penalty imposed 
pursuant to this subsection shall be deposited in the ambulance 
transport fund established in RCW 74.70.030.  [2020 c 354 § 4.]

Contingent expiration date—2020 c 354: See RCW 74.70.100(4)(b).
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